WARNING

NOT SUITABLE FOR SWIMMING

Bacteria levels are expected to be above
health limits. Swimming in these waters may
increase your risk of illness.

Poor water quality can be caused by heavy
rains, high winds and waves, lots of
swimmers.

We always recommend that you:

- Not swallow the water

- Not put open sores or wounds in the water
- Wash hands before eating

For more Information: www.gnb.ca/beaches
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